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Chairmen and Members of the Committee, 

 

Oregonians have rejected a Sales Tax many, many times (8 or 9 I believe).  So now, 

you are attempting to force a Sales Tax on us.  If passed, this tax will not stay at 3% 

for long, nor will it just apply to "luxury items".  Assuming democrat control of the 

legislature continues, it will only take a simple majority to raise it in the next legislative 

session.  Please do not betray Oregonians again. 

 

Vote no on this horrible idea. 

 

Respectfully, 


